
June 9, 2023, Quilt Show Committee Meeting Minutes


In attendance were: Jonna Butler, Diane Siddons, Carol Lewis, Vicki Kauth, Peggy 
Moody, Elaine Byng, Donna Perrin, Diana Arikan.


The meeting started after the guild meeting let out with reports from committee chairs.


Elaine said she wanted the Appraisal form printed in the newsletter as

well as made available through the website and at guild meeting.


Donna has been working on updating all the registration forms. 


Committee members brought up two concerns:

1. The limit of 3 entries per category is very limiting since we have only 14 

categories rather than the 25+ of previous shows.  The committee agreed to 
strike that limitation, although members will still be limited to 15 show entries to 
ensure there will be adequate space to display quilts from all members who 
enter the show.


2. Some members would like to have their quilts judged and may hold their quilts 
out of this show because entries in Hill ’N Hollow shows traditionally have been 
limited to quilts completed since the last show.  The committee agreed to allow 
quilt displayed in this show to be entered in the next show if their owners want 
them judged.  Jonna will make sure this is prominently displayed in the Quilt 
Show Chair’s notebook so the next show committee is aware of this 
commitment.


Carol asked if guild members will do demos at the show.   Jonna is recruiting someone 
to head that up.  It will be further discussed at the next meeting.


Also Carol asked about the floor layout; and all floor plans are to go to Vicki.  


Peggy talked about PR and what is coming up: TV spots, radio spots, newspaper ads, 
as well as flyers, bookmarks and The Quilters Mingle.


Participation pins were passed around for committee members to look at.


Submitted by

Vicki Kauth



